From: craig star 
Sent: Monday, August 19, 2024 11:38 AM
To: Melissa Schubert (VFA) 
Subject: VFA Current Consultation
 
Hello Melissa
I hope your well. as the Marine & Science manager, I trust you help
please pass this on to the relevant contact for the Black Bream consultation, Lukes name appears in the Fisheries Notice but there's no contact email.
& as the Director Fisheries Management, I'd assume it's below his pay grade.
 
Introducing an upper size limit sounds great & well-meaning, 
I'd prefer to see some thought given to the type of tackle used, 
Reduce the physical injury & distress to the fish during the hook removal process  
I'd have no problem making some waterways lure only during aggregation periods in lakes & rivers, maybe a restriction to hook types ""Circle Hooks"" 

 
adding a contact email address to the VFA Current Consultation

